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From: Rick Stebnisky
To: Russell, Merlin; 
cc: "Bob.Schoepke@safety-kleen.com"; 
Subject: RE: addendum
Date: Wednesday, August 25, 2010 10:25:58 AM
Attachments: RAPAddendumT3F8.pdf 


Hi Merlin,
 
Yes, and sorry for the delay.  
 
The attached (pdf) file includes the revised Table 3 and Figure 8 to be inserted/
substituted into the Safety-Kleen, Medley RAP (August 2010).  As I had mentioned, 
the only changes are substituting “<0.001” in place of the erroneous “<0.002” for 
certain groundwater analyses detection limits for vinyl chloride in February and 
May, 2010.
 
Thank you for your assistance in this regard.
 
Rick
 
 
 


-----Original Message----- 
From: Russell, Merlin [mailto:Merlin.Russell@dep.state.fl.us]  
Sent: Tuesday, August 24, 2010 3:59 PM 
To: 'Rick Stebnisky' 
Subject: RE: addendum
 
Rick, is someone going to send the changes to me?
 
 


The Department of Environmental Protection values your feedback as a 
customer. DEP Secretary Michael W. Sole is committed to continuously 
assessing and improving the level and quality of services provided to you. 
Please take a few minutes to comment on the quality of service you received. 
Simply click on this link to the DEP Customer Survey. Thank you in advance 
for completing the survey.
From: Russell, Merlin  
Sent: Monday, August 16, 2010 7:07 AM 
To: Rick Stebnisky 
Subject: addendum
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Good Morning Rick,
 
Got your voicemail. Sure, if you want to send .pdfs of the changes, I can 
insert the updates for you. Not a problem.
 
merlin
 
Merlin D. Russell Jr.
Professional Geologist II
Hazardous Waste Regulation Section, Room 310D
Florida Department of Environmental Protection
2600 Blair Stone Road
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2600
850.245.8796 (work)
merlin.russell@dep.state.fl.us
Monday-Thursday, 7:00 am-4:30 pm, Fridays, 7:00-11:00 
am
 





